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SUPERSTARS

Acorn
Hattie and Jackson

Hazel
Joey and Terence

Maple

 Dylan and Robbie

Blossom

Evie Clegg and Lucas

Sequoia

Bobby and Lily-Mai

SUMMER TERM

Queen's Jubilee Celebration

Sports Week

Multi Faiths Week

Year 6 Leavers Awards

Year 5/6 Performance

Leavers Assembly

What a start to the summer term!  So far Year 4

have competed in a cricket competition, year 5/6

have taken part in an orienteering competition,

some year 6 superstars have ran from our school

to St Stephen's Primary in Burnley as well as all of

the wonderful activities the children have completed

in class. I would like to say a huge thank you to all

of the staff for going the extra mile in organising

these wonderful activities.

This term is already jam packed with many events.

Please keep your eyes peeled with letters and dates

for these special events:

Plus many more! 

As always, your support is greatly appreciated.  

Miss McKay

READERS OF THE WEEK

Tobie

Darla-Bella

Joshua S

Emily

Georgiana



Week Ahead
Monday
Bank holiday

tuesday
multi-sports y2/3

WEDNESDAY
NFL AMERICAN FLAG
FOOTBALL Y4/5/6

thursday
young leaders

WATER PRIMARY

CONGRATULATIONS

The whole school would like to wish a huge

congratulations to our very own Miss Ashworth on

her graduation this week. Keep smashing it Miss A!

PASS THE BATON
As part of the Lancashire School Games Cultural offer for 2022 and to celebrate

the Commonwealth Games, Lancashire schools are holding a schools equivalent

of the Queens Baton Relay. The baton will travel across Lancashire and will

finish in Blackpool in time for the School Games event in July. As with the Queens

Baton relay the Lancashire Baton Relay aims to bring people together to

celebrate diversity, equality and the virtue of humanity. Last Friday we recieved

the baton from Newchurch St Nicholas' Primary School. Along with Mrs

Schofield and Mr Smedley, some of our year 6 children ran all the way from our

school to St Stephen's  Primary School in Burnley to pass the baton on to the

Burnley schools. The children and staff did brilliantly-there were a lot of sore

legs the day after! Well done everyone, we are all really proud! Check out our

twitter page to see the video of the run. 

GREAT WATER BAKE
OFF

Our young leaders planned and lead a super bake

sale last Thursday after school to raise money for

Ukraine, thank you to all parents and friends who

baked and donated sweet treats! 
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